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Eustace, TX  75124 
 
 
 
 
 In re: NEW(FM), El Reno, OK 
  BNPFT-20130321ADC 
  Facility ID # 156309 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This refers to the above-captioned application for a new FM translator station in El Reno, Oklahoma. 
 
A review of the proposal reveals that it is in violation of 47 C.F.R. Section 74.1204.  Specifically, the 
proposed 100 dBu interfering contour overlaps the 60 dBu protected contour of the licensed facility of 
WWLS-FM, The Village, OK (BLH-20080721ACN).  The application fails to recognize this deficiency.  
Therefore, the application will be dismissed. 
 
Accordingly, application BNPFT-20130321ADC IS HEREBY DISMISSED.  This action is taken 
pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 James D. Bradshaw 
 Deputy Chief 
 Audio Division 
 Media Bureau 
 
cc:  Leo Ashcraft 


